From: Yousef Barbin

Sent: Tuesday, November 07, 2017 5:37 PM **To:** Bunn, Jerri-Joanne < <u>jbunn@London.ca</u>>

Subject: Re: Delegation at CPSC

Hi,

The group of people who had requested me to speak for them have decided not not to pursue thier idea any further!

Thank you for your time and effort,

Best regards,

Yousef Barbin

On Tue, Nov 7, 2017 at 10:03 AM Bunn, Jerri-Joanne < jbunn@london.ca > wrote:

Hi Yousef

Would you like me to schedule you at a future meeting? I can give you some dates if you still wish to speak.

Thanks!

Jerri-Joanne Bunn Committee Secretary City Clerk's Office City of London

300 Dufferin Avenue, London, ON N6A 4L9
P: 519.661.CITY (2489) x 0835 | Fax: 519.661.4892
jbunn@london.ca | www.london.ca

From: Yousef Barbin

Sent: Monday, November 06, 2017 8:07 PM

To: Bunn, Jerri-Joanne < jbunn@London.ca >

Subject: Re: Delegation at CPSC

Hi,

I am afraid to let you know that, due to an unexpected event, we won't be able to attend the meeting tomorrow!

Thanks for your efforts and accommodation!

Regards,

Yousef Barbin